COUNCIL OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA
1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W.

Washington D.C. 20004
Memorandum
To: Members of the Council
From: Nyasha Smith, Secretary to the Council
Date : Monday, July 10, 2023
Subject:  Referral of Proposed Legislation

Notice is given that the attached proposed legislation was introduced in the Office of
the Secretary on Friday, June 30, 2023. Copies are available in Room 10, the
Legislative Services Division.

TITLE: "Contract No. CW101161 with Maxim Healthcare Staffing Services, Inc.
Approval and Payment Authorization Emergency Declaration Resolution of 2023",
PR25-0343

INTRODUCED BY: Chairman Mendelson, at the request of Mayor

Retained by the Council with comments from the Committee on Committee of the
Whole.

Attachment

cc: General Counsel
Budget Director
Legislative Services



June 30, 2023

Honorable Phil Mendelson

Chairman

Council of the District of Columbia

John A. Wilson Building

1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW, Suite 504
Washington, DC 20004

Dear Chairman Mendelson:

Enclosed for consideration and enactment by the Council of the District of Columbia is an
emergency bill, the “Contract No. CW101161 with Maxim Healthcare Staffing Services, Inc.
Approval and Payment Authorization Emergency Act of 2023,” along with the accompanying
emergency declaration resolution.

The legislation will approve Contract No. CW101161 and approve payment under that contract
for goods and services received and to be received for COVID-19 positive case response and
immunization support services for students who attend DC public charter schools.

As always, my administration is available to discuss any questions you may have regarding this
contract. In order to facilitate a response to any questions, please have your staftf contact Marc
Scott, Chief Operating Officer, Office of Contracting and Procurement, at (202) 724-8759.

I urge the Council to take prompt and favorable action regarding the enclosed legislation.

Sincerely,

Myriel Bbwser
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